
BON ACCORD MOTOR CYCLE CLUB RESULTS

PERMIT NO 17278
RED ROUTE
Air Cooled Monoshock/Mod Twinshock Lap 1 Lap 2 Lap 3 Total
1st Martin Pennycook 6 4 2 12

Standard Twinshock Lap 1 Lap 2 Lap 3 Total
1st Ross Thomson 1 0 0 1
2nd Howard Berriman 1 2 0 3
3rd Roger Summers 2 1 2 5
4th Alistair McNaughton 3 1 6 10
5th Hamish Jamieson  (28 x 0 6 x 1)  5 3 3 11
6th John Garrioch  (28x0 5x1) 3 3 5 11
7th Iain Duffus 5 3 5 13

Tie between Hamish and John split under guidance of 
TSR 23a part b  most ones

Schoolpersons Twinshock Lap 1 Lap 2 Lap 3 Total
1st Ross Galloway 7 8 1 16

Pre 65 Lap 1 Lap 2 Lap 3 Total
1st Jim Tennant 0 0 0 0
2nd Michael Anderson 0 0 2 2
3rd James Morton 2 5 2 9
4th Ross Mackay 8 3 0 11

BLUE ROUTE
Air Cooled Monoshock Mod Twinshock Lap 1 Lap 2 Lap 3 Total
1st David Dougan 1 0 5 6
2nd John Mcfarlane 9 6 14 29

Standard Twinshock
1st Graham Law Lap 1 Lap 2 Lap 3 Total
2nd Steven Corry 3 2 1 6
3rd Jim McFarlane 2 5 3 10
4th Jamie McFarlane 5 2 5 12
5th Douglas Hogg 3 5 6 14

Pre 65 Lap 1 Lap 2 Lap 3 Total
1st Ian MacAnespie 3 3 3 9
2nd Craig Asbridge 3 2 5 10
3rd Bob Prodger 22 16 21 59

SUPPORT CLASSES
RED ROUTE
Adult Support Lap 1 Lap 2 Lap 3 Total

Scottish Pre 65 and Twinshock Championship Trial Round 7 - Bellwanders Woods, 
Stonehaven     17th September 2017



1st Billy Matthews 2 2 4 8
2nd Alan Mercer 5 5 6 16
3rd Steven Morrison 11 1 3 15
4th Alan Sherrifs 7 0 12 19
5th Gav Lewis 20 3 6 29
6th Mattie Reffin 10 17 12 39

Schoolpersons A/B Lap 1 Lap 2 Lap 3 Total

1st Malcolm Summers 5 1 7 13
2nd Jamie Galloway 2 3 10 15
3rd Aaron Stuart 16 14 12 42

BLUE ROUTE
No blue route support class

BAMCC would like to thank all riders for supporting the event, Murray 
Whittaker for the use of Bellwanders and laying out a cracking trial.
We'd also like to thank the observers Lorna & Annmarie, Heather, Chris 
Mick, Kirstin, Bill and Lewis. Massive thanks to Jock Stuart for giving
up his ride altogether and Gav, Bob, Aaron Jamie and Ross for helping
out as well as riding the trial, we really appreciate the help.
Thanks again, Carolyn Young, Event Secretary


